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Notice for M.Sc. Students 
 

This has reference to several emails from an unidentified person spreading 
rumour about the placement cell. Despite  the fact that request was made  to 
come forward and discuss all concerns,  the said person never disclosed his/her 
identity.  
 
In this connection once again all of you are invited to come forward with your 
name, roll no. and college details and drop your suggestions/ issues at  
 ananyamathematician@gmail.com with cc to dumaths2017@gmail.com 
 
Accordingly appropriate future course of interaction with office bearers of the 
cell will be scheduled. However emails from unidentified persons will not be 
entertained and an appropriate action may be initiated against all such persons. 
 
 
Convener 
Ananya-The Placement Cell 

 


